
ROTORACLE 
President  

Becky Kilborn 

Neal Waldman 

President Elect 

Suzanne Contreas 

Vice President, Programs 

TBD 

Treasurer 

Bradley Hunt 

Secretary, Rotary Foundation 

Brian Ahern 

Immediate Past President 

Jacki Shambaugh 

Rotary Foundation 

Gary Nangle 

Bulletin Editor 

John Somes 

Sheriff 

Bradley Hunt 

Board Member, Shelley Silverman 

Board Member, Neal Waldman  

Board Member, Tom Standring 

Board Member, Barry Kaplan 

Board Member:  Lenny Mercier 

Board Member: John Somes 

Welcome, Pledge of Allegiance:  Becky Kilborn 

Invocation:  Lenny Mercier 

Visiting Rotarians:  No Visitors 

Guest Speaker:  Richard Vincent 

Attendance: Larry DeLorenzo, Becky Kilborn, Len Mer-

cier, Tom Standring, Barry Kaplan, Richard Vincent, John 

Somes, Cathie Emerson, Eric  Emerson,  

February meetings: Feb. 8 and Feb. 22 

Bulletin Editor:  John Somes.   

Lunch Menu:  Great menu with assorted sandwiches, 

chicken pot pie and carrot cake for desert 

Announcements:  Rotary Raffle Calendars NOW availa-

ble and ready for sale.  More info pg 3 

Installation:  Barry Kaplan welcomed our newest members to 
the club.  Eric and Cathie Emerson.  We are very excited!  Not 
only do they provide our club with a great lunch and a space to 
meet but they have a  history. The Emerson family has strong 
roots and history with the Danvers Club.  Eric’s dad and grandfa-
ther were both members dating back to the 1950’s.   
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Service Above Self 

Club Meetings 
Putnam Pantry  

Every Other Monday  
12:15 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Danvers Community YMCA                     

34 Pickering Street, Danvers 

www.DanversYMCA.org                          

978-774-2055 

GET INVOLVED 

Guest Speaker:  Richard Vincent 
 

 
Great day to learn 
about our newest 
member, Richard 
Vincent.  Richard 
was born in North 
Carolina and traveled 
to a number of states 
while his dad was 
enlisted in the ser-
vice.  His family 
eventually found 
their way to King-
ston, Massachusetts 
while his dad was 
stationed at Wey-
mouth Airforce base.  
As a child he spent 
much of his time at 
the beaches with his 
friends exploring, 
swimming and play-
ing.  Later in life 
Richard worked in 
the construction in-
dustry and eventually 
was tied into sales.  
Currently Rich is liv-

ing in Beverly working for Herrick-Lutz realty as a Commercial 
Realtor.  Rich is married, he has 4 children (2 daughters and 2 sons) 
and 5 grandchildren.  His children live in NH, Colorado and South 
Africa.  His wife, Kimberly, works as a Project Manager, at her fam-
ily business—The Electricians & Co. Inc.  
Rich has been dedicated to the community through a number of civ-
ic groups:  Kiwanis, Rotary, Greater Beverly Chamber of Com-
merce, Beverly Bootstraps, Pathways for Children and The Danvers 
YMCA. 
 
Great to have you on board.   

 

 

 

Www,oceanemployeebenefits.com            

10 Prince Place, Suite 104                      

Newburyport MA 01950 

Medical, Dental, Life, Disability, Accident, 

Voluntary, Domestic & International        

Programs 
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FUNDRAISING 

CALENDAR RAFFLE FUNDRAISER:  John Somes and 

Lenny Mercier updated us on the upcoming calendar raffle 

fundraiser.  A solicitation letter highlights the event and will 

assist members when asking for donations and reaching 

sponsors.  .Goal:  Members are encouraged to sell as 

many $10 calendars. As possible.   Each day in April there 

will be a prize valued at $100 or more. We will pull a name 

from a bin and that person will win a daily prize.  Gift 

Cards, memberships, lottery tickets and gift baskets are 

some of the prizes.   

Thanks for supporting our club, 

 

Scholarship Committee:  Marybeth has recently 

moved, making it difficult to commit to the scholarship com-

mittee.  Our Club is looking for someone to take this com-

mittee over.  If interested, please see Becky 

 

            

 



Contact Us 

Rotary Club of Danvers 

PO Box 14 

Danvers MA 01923 

rotaryclubofdan-

vers@gmail.com 

Sheriffs Report:   

Raffle:   

 

ADVERTISEMENT—Support The Club 

NEW LOW PRICE….Only $25 to have your logo posted 

on each Rotoracle Newsletter  

NEW—Rotoracle Ad space now available.  Email 

jsomes@danversymca.org for info on specs and space 

available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                       “BE THE INSPIRATION” 

 

 

 

Rotary Ad 

Your  Ad Space Here 

$100 

1 Year   

 

 

Rotary Ad 

Your  Ad Space Here 

$100 

1 Year   


